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Neo Industrial publishes its year-end report release for the year 2019 on Thursday 27 February 2020 at 10:00 AM. A briefing

for investors, analysts and media will be arranged on the same day in Hyvinkää, Finland.

BRIEFING

Time: Thursday 27 February 2020 at 10:00 AM

Place: Villatehdas, Kankurinkatu 4-6, 05800 Hyvinkää, Finland

The briefing will be held in Finnish. Presentation materials can be found on the company website after the event.

Participants are kindly requested to register in advance, latest on Monday 24 February 2020 at 12 PM.

Welcome!

Jukka Poutanen

Managing Director

 

Additional information and registration:

Communications Manager Sanna Jaakkola

sanna.jaakkola@neoindustrial.fi

Tel. +358 207 200 395

www.neoindustrial.fi/en

About Neo Industrial Oyj

Neo Industrial Plc is a Finnish company that focuses on building a sustainable future by developing and renewing modern

society's networks. We own emerging private companies in the cable industry, to whom we are a long-term and responsible

partner. Our goal is to be a conglomerate in the future, that creates new opportunities responsibly for a smart and energy-

efficient society. Neo Industrial's class B shares are listed on the main list of NASDAQ Helsinki Stock Exchange.

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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